
Dear Ms Craigie 

Thank you for your letter dated 28 August 2015 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) 
regarding the development application for the Martin Brower Warehouse Facility, located at the 
corner of Horsley Drive and Cowpasture Road, Wetherill Park (SSD 7078) in the Fairfield Local 
Government Area.  

 After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that 
the matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards and Aboriginal Cultural Heritage issues that 
require a formal OEH response. We have no need to be further involved in the assessment of the 
project.  

Kind regards 
Belinda  
 
 
Belinda Leo 
Operations Officer, Greater Sydney Region 
Regional Operations Group, Office of Environment and Heritage 
 
 


